
 

 

Issue 1: March 2021 

PROJECT UPDATE 
 
 

PROGRESS UPDATE 
Work is progressing well on the new shared path 
alongside Poorman Valley Stream, between Main 
Rd Stoke and Neale Avenue.  
The vegetation has been cleared from along the 
edge of the stream and earthworks are underway 
to shape the stream bank. Shaping the bank is 

needed so the new path can be constructed at an 
even grade.  
A new retaining wall is also underway to support 
the downstream end of the new shared path.  
 
Work is planned to be completed late May, 
depending on the weather over the coming weeks. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

KEY CONTACTS/PROGRAMME 
Council Project Manager: (Office Hours) 
John Sexton (Ph 03 265 6954) 
NELMAC Project Manager: (Office Hours) 
Prasad Renuka: (Ph 021 946 238) 
 
 
 
 

Traffic Management (24/7): 
Tobin Heartly (Ph 022 010 6365) 
General information: 
Working Hours 
7.30am – 5.30pm Monday – Friday 
8am – 2pm Saturdays (where required) 

  √   Project Progress:  ?    Current Phase:  @   Find Out more: 

     25% of the way there! 
Earthworks and retaining wall 
construction 

shape.nelson.govt.nz/poormans-stream-
pathway 

POORMAN STREAM SHARED PATH
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